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Subject: Father’s Day Celebration 

Dear Parents, 

"The quality of a father can be seen in the goals, dreams, and aspirations he sets not only for 

himself but for his family." 

As Father's Day approaches, we invite all dads to celebrate this special day with their little ones at 

our school! Join us on 21st June 2024 from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. for a memorable celebration filled 

with love and joy. 

We have planned exciting activities for fathers and their children, and we would be delighted to 

have you participate. Please fill out the attached Google Form by 18th June - 6:00 p.m. to indicate 

your interest in joining any one of the following activities: 

1. Sing a song with your little one for 2 mins. (Program) 

2. Dance performance with your little one for 2 mins (Program) 

3. Fireless cooking with your little one (Competition) 

[Google Form Link: https://forms.gle/5X5yf8xfHgHPiCEg8] 

To make Father’s Day extra special for our kids, we encourage you to share one of your 

memorable pictures with your child by 17th June 2024 with your respective class teacher. It could 

be any picture of you both enjoying together on vacations, playing, or making funny faces. 

For the fireless cooking competition, participants are requested to bring their own supplies 

(fruits/vegetables, edible items, culinary items, etc.). 

Your presence at the event will be highly appreciated, and we look forward to celebrating Father’s 

Day with you and your child! 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 

 

Dr.Saifudheen.P.Hamsa, 
Principal 
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